
Notice – December 02, 2020 

 
 

 
 

*** Important Notice *** 

Changes to the Environmental Handling Charge on aerosol lubricant and 
brake cleaner containers 

 

Dear Members: 
 

During their meeting on October 19, 2020, the Board of directors of SOGHU approved a resolution 

to change the environmental handling charge (EHC) on the following product: 

 
 
 

Product Increase Reduction New EHC 
rate 

 

Aerosol lubricant and brake 
cleaner containers $0.10 per unit - $0.35 per unit 

 
 

The membership agreement states in article 3.2B that a 90 day notice be given to members when 

a rate change occurs. This modification to the amount of the EHC will be effective on April 1, 

2021. Therefore, your remittance due on July 30, 2021 covering the 2nd quarter will be paid with 

the new EHC rate. 
 

The members of the Board, management and personnel of SOGHU thank you for your valuable 

collaboration and assure you that they are fully dedicated to fulfilling the organization’s mission. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Jean Duchesneau 
General Manager 
SOGHU 
 

JD/nt 


